LY  COLORADO
May 20, 2015 “;A Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety
Fred Wilson Department of Natural Resources
Way Up High Mining Company, LLC
95 Nettle Creek Road 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Carbondale, CO 81623 Denver, CO 80203

RE: Digging the Blues Lode, File No. M-2015-009, Comments Regarding 110(2) Reclamation
Permit Application

Dear Mr. Wilson:

On May 14, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received comments
regarding the above referenced application from the Division of Water Resources (DWR).

Please be advised of the jurisdictional issues presented by the DWR.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office.

ironmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 34, Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Phone: (970) 243-6299

Fax: (970) 241-1516
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